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Representative Ray

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Recognizing National Clean Energy Week in Ohio, September 

20-24, 2021.

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 134th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to recognize September 20-24, 
2021, as National Clean Energy Week in Ohio; and

WHEREAS,  National Clean Energy Week encourages increased 
organizational and individual support of solutions that address 
America’s economy and modern energy needs. As our country continues 
its leadership in clean energy, the State of Ohio is a treasure of 
clean and readily abundant forms of energy; and 

WHEREAS,  Ohio harbors many of the technologies that promote clean 
energy, including wind, solar, hydro, and geothermal power sources, as 
well as nuclear, natural gas, bioenergy, and carbon capture, and these 
forms of energy are credited with powering countless homes and 
businesses. In 2019, natural gas generated more of Ohio’s in-state 
electricity than coal for the first time in history, while the solar 
industry invested $250 million in Ohio projects in 2020. National 
Clean Energy Week furthers the awareness and progress of these growing 
solutions; and

WHEREAS,  National Clean Energy Week not only provides an 
opportunity to promote clean energy sources as low-cost, reliable 
resources but also recognizes the clean energy sector as an economic 
driver of job creation. Ohio has more than one hundred thousand 
professional posts in clean energy, and we look with optimism to a 
promising future for our state’s people, business, and organizations; 
therefore be it

RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
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the 134th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
recognize National Clean Energy Week in Ohio and urge all citizens to 
observe it with appropriate programs and activities during the week of 
September 20-24, 2021; and be it further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
duly authenticated copies of this Resolution to the news media of 
Ohio.
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